

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,

Our applications for September 2023 are open!

If you're interested in studying at Long Road, you can submit your application to us here.

The application deadline is 10th January 2023. Applications submitted after this date may be placed on our waiting list.

Long Road will be holding Advice and Guidance Meetings for all applicants on 9th and 10th February 2023. During the meeting, you will discuss your subject choices and plans for the future as well as your interests outside of education.

The interview process could continue into the summer, so please don't worry if your friends receive a meeting date before you. We will send further instructions on this process to our applicants, including a step-by-step guide, in January.

Rewarding Ambition - Long Road Scholars' Award

We are excited to be able to offer multiple Long Road Scholars' Awards of £500 to reward hard-working, high-achieving and ambitious students.

A Long Road Scholars' Award would enable you to take part in additional 'super-curricular' activities to help you excel in your subjects and aspire to the highest possible achievement in your study programme. You will also volunteer at college events and attend regular lunch meetings with our Principal, Yolanda Botham, giving your thoughts and feedback to shape college life.

How you spend your money is entirely up to you, examples of the ways our current Long Road Scholars' have spent their money include:

- A 3-month trip to France
- Buying a laptop, textbooks, and revision guides
- University trips and visits
- Filmmaking equipment

Applications are now OPEN - click here to apply for your Scholars' Award today.

Make sure you take a look at our website, follow our social media, and read our prospectus to appreciate everything that Long Road can offer you!

If you have any questions, please contact us by emailing admissions@longroad.ac.uk.

We are looking forward to meeting you.

Best wishes, Admissions Team Long Road Sixth Form College